
The Babies & Children’s Memorial Garden 

Brick Order Form 

 

Thank you for placing your memorial brick in the Stony Brook Long Island Children’s Hospital Babies & Children’s 
Memorial Garden. Brick cost is a $50 minimum donation per brick and is tax deductible. Bricks can hold up to three 
lines each with thirteen characters per line (spaces count as a character). When your ordered brick arrives at Stony 
Brook Long Island Children’s Hospital a picture of your brick will be mailed to you prior to installation. Bricks are 

placed in the garden bi-annually in the Spring and the Fall. If you have any questions please call Robertha Johnson at 
631-444-2182 or email at  Robertha.Johnson@stonybrook.edu.         

Please print the name and / or message as you would like it to appear on the brick below. 

 

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___  

First Line 

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___  

Second Line 

___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___  

Third Line 

 

Ordered by: 

Name :______________________________________ 

Address:____________________________________ 

City:_____________ State:_____ Zip Code:___________ 

Phone #:_____________________ 

 

Please make checks payable to : Stony Brook Foundation 

And mail to: Babies & Children’s Memorial Garden 

             c/o Neonatal Intesive Care Unit  

                        Stony Brook Long Island Children’s Hospital 

       Stony Brook, NY 11794-7082 

 

Please visit our website at www.stonybrookmedicalcenter.org/cmg 


